To All:

During the 34 years living on Neugebauer Road just down from Jacquith, we have had various problems with our wells. At first it was
changing mineral content. Then the water table lowered, and we abandoned that well and had another drilled over twice as deep
(525 feet).

We have lived first-hand the changing ground water quantity, quality and depth over the years and fear that allowing the proposed
industrial water demand on the aquifer will deplete it to an unusable level of both quantity and quality.

Having personally experienced the effects of the lowering water table over time, it would seem inevitable that the specified usage
level will result in the failure of the proposed facility ground water extraction system. This will then require water to be trucked in
instead. So, we would not only lose our residential water but must endure unending caravans of water trucks needed to keep the
facility functioning.

The proposed location is appropriate for a farm, but not the proposed chemical processing facility. Please do not allow it.

Brad Richfield



